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NOTICE OF EXTENSION
March 12, 2015 J

Kevin D. Roy

Carrie Vaich

39 Knowles Drive
Barrington, NH 03825

Re: 115 & 48 & 50-GR-14-LL ( Kevin Roy & Carrie Vaich) Request by applicants to revise the lot line
between Lot 48 & 50 by adding 18,559 s.f. to lot 48 from Lot 50, located at 39 & 50 Knowles
Drive in the General Residential (GR) Zoning District. A variance was granted July 16, 2014
by the Town of Barrington Zoning Board of Adjustment to allow Lot 50 to be reduced from
57,462 s .f. to 38, 904 s.f. By: Kenneth A. Berry; P.E. LLS, CPESC; Berry Surveying &
Engineering; 335 Second Crown Point Road; Barrington, NH 03825
Request for extension to meet precedent conditions, original date to meet precedent
conditions March 10, 2015

Dear Kevin and Carrie:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its March 3, 2015 meeting APPROVED
your request to meet precedent conditions for application referenced above.

The new extension date is October 6, 2015.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

WW;MW)

Marcia J. Gasses
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cc: Kenneth A. Berry, Berry Surveying & Engineering
File .



